
LETTER 2 
Oct 17th 1903 

 
Municipal Council 
City of South Brisbane. 
 
Dear Sirs, 
In anticipation of your obtaining Electric Current from the Tramway Coy, for the 
Baths in Stanley St, I wish to know whether you would allow a branch of these mains, 
and supply Electricity to a client of mine viz St Helens Hospital for the purpose of 
lighting and working Xray apparatus, and the price you would charge for same. 
 
I may add the current we should require would be about sufficient to give 3 Horse 
Power. 
 
Awaiting your esteemed reply 
I am yours faithfully, 
Alf Geo Jackson 


